
Complutense  PIL  Seminar  to  be
held  in  March  2011.  Call  for
papers
A  new  edition  of  the  International  Seminar  on  Private  International  Law
(Universidad  Complutense  de  Madrid)  will  be  held  on  March  2011,  the  24
(Thursday, morning and afternoon sessions) and 25 (just morning session). The
place, as usual, will be the faculty of Law at the Universidad Complutense of
Madrid.

For this edition, which is already the fifth, a general approach under the title
“Trends in the evolution of private international law” has been preferred. The
proposed theme is therefore a broad one, the organizers (Prof. Fernández Rozas
and de Miguel Asensio) wanting to provoke reflection on recent developments and
future prospects in three different areas of Private International Law: patrimonial
law, familiy law, and inter-regional law.

As in previous editions the seminar will count with several general lectures, but it
is open to teachers and specialists, either Spanish or foreigners, who wish to
present papers on issues related to one of the main themes. Those wanting to
participate should promptly contact Professor Carmen Otero García Castrillón by
email (cocastri@der.ucm.es)  indicating a title for their contribution. The deadline
is December 15, 2010.

The inclusion of papers in the 2010 volume of the Anuario Español de Derecho
Internacional Privado will be subject to prior scientific evaluation of each work,
according to general criteria applicable to the publication of academic articles in
the journal. In any case, the written version of the papers must be sent before
April 1, 2011; this deadline is  non-extendable due to the closure requirements of
the Yearbook. Contributions shall not exceed 25 pages in Word format (double-
spaced on DIN A-4, and Times New Roman 12 for text and 10 for footnotes
pages).

https://conflictoflaws.net/2010/complutense-pil-seminar-to-be-held-in-march-2011-call-for-papers/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2010/complutense-pil-seminar-to-be-held-in-march-2011-call-for-papers/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2010/complutense-pil-seminar-to-be-held-in-march-2011-call-for-papers/
mailto:cocastri@der.ucm.es

